
CIRCULAR TO ALL GTA MEMBERS 46/23 
Re: Skills Cards Information Session 

2nd November 2023 

Dear GTA Member, 

As you are aware and informed, as from January 2024, all new third-country nationals (TCNs) 

applying to relocate to Malta for employment within the tourism and hospitality industry will 

now require a skills card, which can be obtained after the prospective employee sits for a number 

of courses before coming to Malta.  Furthermore by October 2024, all employees seeking 

renewal for their work permit will also be required to sit for these courses. Additionally by 2025, 

all tourism and hospitality workers will require a skills card to work in the industry. 

In this regard the Gozo Tourism Association in collaboration with ITS Malta is holding an 

information session on these skills cards next Wednesday 8th November, 2023 at 14.00hrs at 

the ITS Campus in Qala, Gozo. 

During this session a presentation on the skills card process, will be delivered by ITS officials 

after which there will be time for questions from the floor.  In view that the consultation process 

is due to close on 16th November, it is highly recommended that you attend this information 

session in order to get an update and further clarifications, as well as to put forward any 

suggestions from your end for final consideration.    

Kindly confirm your attendance for this information session by email on 

gtagozo1999@gmail.com  or ceogta@islandofgozo.org or by phone on 21565171 or 99429962 

by 12.00hrs Tuesday 7th November, 2023. 

Thanks and best regards, 

Joe Muscat 
Chief Executive Officer 
Gozo Tourism Association 
4 Ta’ Mliet Court 
Gorg Borg Olivier Street 
Victoria VCT 2519 
Gozo 
Malta 
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